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STATEMENT OF LORRAINE BOROWSKI 

 

           

  I am very disturbed that my daughter’s murderer was released today.  I am afraid 

for my family and my community.   

 

            I will never understand how a man who was once convicted of raping and 

murdering my daughter could be walking free in Illinois today. 

 

            My daughter was an innocent victim.  She did not deserve what happened 

to her.  

 

            Nobody’s daughter should suffer the way that Lorry Ann did.  

 

            I will always love Lorry Ann and her memory.  She was and is precious to 

me and our family.   

 

            Her murderer did not receive the justice that he deserved, but I believe in 

God and I have no doubt that God will deliver the final judgment.  

              

 

Lorraine Borowski 

March 29, 2019 
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